
 

 

Office Closures 

In observance of the Christmas holiday & New 

Year’s Day,  Columbus City Offices will be closed 

on Friday, December 24th and Friday, December 

31st. Garbage collection  scheduled to run in Ward 5 

on both of those days, will be collected on the     

following Monday in addition to the normally 

scheduled route in Ward 1. Emergency services will 

be available 24/7 on both holidays.   

We would like to wish our residents and staff a  

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year!  

December 2021 Updates 

 
Important Information  

We anticipate the final round of poly carts to be delivered 

by December 31st.  Be on the lookout for a blue envelope 

with important information regarding the poly carts.  

New guidelines will go in to effect on January 1, 2022. 

www.columbusks.gov 



 

 

Final Leaf Pickup 

The City of Columbus will provide a second leaf 

pickup December 6th thru December 17th.  Please 

place your leaves as close to the street as possible by 

7:30 am.  Each ward will have 2 days of pickup. The 

pickup is for LEAVES ONLY, if any trash, debris, 

sticks or logs are in the leaf pile it will not be picked 

up. These items can cause damage to the street  

sweeper.  For any questions, please contact City Hall 

at (620) 429-2159.   

@ColumbusKansas 

Emergency Water Assistance Program 

The Emergency Water Assistance Program (EWAP) is  

a federal program recently released for residents in 

need of financial assistance with their water and sewer 

utility bills.  If you meet the qualifications, this       

program can provide payments to restore or prevent 

disconnection of water and wastewater services.   

Applications for the program are available at the local 

DCF (Department for Children and Families) office at     

215 E. Maple St, Columbus, KS.  To view the full  

program guidelines or to apply online please visit,  

www.dcf.ks.gov/EWAP.   

Yard of the Month - Holiday Edition 

The City Beautification team would 

like to remind you they are accepting 

nominations for December’s Yard of 

the Month, Holiday Edition!  This will 

be the final Yard of the Month contest 

until Spring of 2022.  Nominations may be submitted by 

calling City Hall, or by sending photos with the name and      

address of the individual (s) you are nominating to the City 

of Columbus Facebook page, or you may email them to 

ewilliams@columbusks.gov 


